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Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Minutes The minutes were proposed and agreed. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 1 and 
Level 2 School Network 
Update 

An update on the Schools Network that is supporting the 
implementation of the Senior Cycle Level 1 (SCL1) and Senior 
Cycle Level 2 (SCL2) Learning Programmes was provided. 
 

Consultation Update An update on the ongoing consultation of SCL1 and SCL2 electives 
was provided. An update on the consultation on the revised Junior 
Cycle PLU Skills for Life, was also provided. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 1 Drama 
Elective 

A draft of the SCL1 Drama elective was presented to the DG and a 
discussion followed. Feedback was gathered from the DG which 
the executive will incorporate and it was agreed that the elective 
should advance to the next stage within the NCCA curriculum 
development processes. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 1 Visual 
Art Elective 

A draft of the SCL1 Visual Art elective was presented to the DG 
and a discussion followed. Feedback was gathered from the DG 
which the executive will incorporate and it was agreed that the 
elective should advance to the next stage within the NCCA 
curriculum development processes. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 2 Visual 
Art Elective 

A draft of the SCL2 Visual Art elective was presented to the DG 
and a discussion followed. Feedback was gathered from the DG 
which the executive will incorporate and it was agreed that the 
elective should advance to the next stage within the NCCA 
curriculum development processes. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 2 
Cookery 

A draft of the SCL2 Cookery elective was presented to the DG and 
a discussion followed. Feedback was gathered from the DG which 
the executive will incorporate and it was agreed that the elective 
should advance to the next stage within the NCCA curriculum 
development processes. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 2 Design 
for Sustainable Living 

A draft of the SCL2 Design for Sustainable Living elective was 
presented to the DG and a discussion followed. Feedback was 
gathered from the DG which the executive will review and present 
an updated draft at a later meeting. 
 

Next Steps The Chair thanked the DG members for their engagement and 
acknowledged the commitment of the members to the work. 
 
Next Meeting: April 7th 2025 
 

 
 


